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2022-23 PAC Meeting 
Wednesday, January 18, 2023 at 5:30pm in the Library + Zoom 

 

MINUTES 
 
1. Call to Order 

- 5:35pm. 
 
2. Introductions 

- 14 attendees (8 in-person, 6 online). 
 
3. Adopt Agenda 

- Agenda circulated. 
Motion: That the agenda be adopted with minor corrections to and an addition to item 7. M/S/C 

 
4. Approve Minutes 

- Friday, December 9, 2022 PAC meeting minutes circulated. 
Motion: That the minutes be approved with minor corrections to items 5 and 7. M/S/C 

 
5. Principal’s Report 

- Student population 379. 
- Shared with parents the new book “The Great Realization”. 
- District auditing ELL program and Ministry auditing LSS program. 
- Students attending “Young People’s Concert” today at MJF Theatre. 
- District conducting survey on racism, school will email info for parents to participate and submit feedback. 
- National Family Literacy Week is Jan 23-27, lots of in school events and activities planned. 
- Have ordered 2 picnic tables for the outdoor classroom next to the garden, goal is to get garden done by the end 

of next year, new sign board coming soon, courtyard planters to be included in outdoor classroom activities. 
- New playground equipment ideas include a merry-go-round climbing structure or a gaga ball pit? 
- District hosting long rang facility planning meetings, Clinton’s meeting is Feb 1, school will email info for parents to 

participate and submit feedback. 
- Clinton has the District’s trestle tree equipment for all of Jan. 
- Cyber bullying workshop facilitated by RCMP school liaison officer and Ministry of Education youth worker for Gr. 

6-7 students Jan 27. Might host info session and/or create info package for parents in the future. 
 
6. Parents questions and/or comments for the Principal 

- Q) When will the additional instruction time be added? A) Sep 2023. 
- Q) Are classroom doors supposed to open at the 8:55am bell or at 9:00am bell? A) Teachers are encouraged to 

open their classroom doors at 8:55am. 
- Q) There has been graffiti in the Gr. 3 hallway girls’ bathroom. A) Yes, this has been reported to teachers and 

administration. Custodian working on promptly removing graffiti. Staff working with students to stop it. 
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7. Chair’s Report 
- Pancake Breakfast wrap up – THANK YOU to the all parents that volunteered. Your help made it an amazing 

event for the students and staff. Anyone volunteer that wants a copy of the group photo taken at the end of the 
event, please email PAC. 

- Gr.7 Grad fundraisers – Lees Bottle Depot, Cobs Bread, Mable’s Labels from Jan to Jun. 
- Munch-A-Lunch – Need parents to help on Mondays, please sign up though Munch-A-Lunch site or email PAC. 
- West Coast Seeds – Online sale is happening now! Please tell your family and friends to order their seeds. 
- Leadership Students Movie Night – Gr 6-7 leadership students will be planning and hosting a family movie night in 

Feb. 
- Hot Dog Day – Need 4-6 parents to help on Feb 23 to cook, package and deliver hot dog lunches to classrooms. 
- Escape Room – Tentatively booked for Mar 10, still pending confirmation of booking with vendor. 
- Fun Fair – Jun 16! Looking for parents to help make this event even better than last year! 
- Family Pot Luck – Should we do a pot luck / trivia night after spring break? 
- Library – Table and stools have arrived. Next projects: new movable shelves, new art. Need parents to re-shelve 

books and help remove old books. 
 
8. Treasurer’s Report 

- Current financial statements circulated. 
 
9. DPAC Rep’s Report 

- Monday, January 16, 2023 meeting summary circulated. 
- Next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, February 21, 2023. 

 
10. Other 

- Lots of volunteering opportunities for parents to help out, Jan 6 letter from Principal and PAC Chair circulated. 
- Emergency preparedness – Nothing new to report at this time. 
- Literacy Week scheduled submitted by Principal. 

 
11. Next PAC Meeting 

- Friday, February 17, 2023 at 9:05am in the Library. 
 
12. Adjournment 

Motion: That the meeting be adjourned at 6:53pm. M/S/C 
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2022-23 DPAC Report 
 
 

MEETING SUMMARY 
 
 
Monday, January 16, 2023 
 
Long Range Facility Plan Engagement Updates presented by Secretary-Treasurer Russell Horswill 

• Burnaby: The Facility Plan is approved every June and contemplates the population increase. The government 
will inform the plan in March. 

• Consultation with partners and educational zones discussions will start by the end of January – beginning of 
February 2023. On Wednesday, the District will email parents inviting them to engage. Open houses at the board 
will happen from 5 to 8 pm. Surveys. On February 22, the website will summarize the major themes. 

• There will be no school closures. Potential boundary changes for other schools (Brentwood, Taylor Park, Stride) 
will include long-term conversations. Site considerations: Brentwood and Cameron: 2 studies. Same for 
Maywood. 

 

Safe and Caring Schools Burnaby presented by SD41 Director of Instruction specializing in Safe and Caring Schools 
Burnaby, Nick Christofides 

• The focus is on prevention. Progressive discipline is a strategy that encompasses engaging all the actors 
(families, staff, students) to help students learn from mistakes, develop skills, and prevent potential incidents. 
There are different tiers of intervention and support available. Teachers, administrators, and counsellors are the 
first to contact. 

• Critical Incident Response Team: Includes counsellors, school team, and direct line with police if there is a 
community event. They provide support to students and teachers. 

• Prevention and action includes discussing online habits/expectations with your kids, positive school and 
community connections, sleep habits, open communication, boundaries, and changes in friendships. 

• DPAC Reps and other attendees agree on the District sending information at the beginning of the school year to 
know how to proceed if an incident occurs. The resources may include how to speak about different incidents and 
websites to learn more. 

 

Breakout Session: Things the Reps want the presenter to address on the upcoming Emergency Preparedness and 
Response meeting in February 

• Responsibilities of the District and PAC regarding funding to buy supplies and equipment. The steps to get 
reimbursed. 

• How does the District prepare for other emergencies (e.g., floods, heat domes) and major threats (lockdowns)? 

• Students with special needs. 

• The process of collecting children. 

• Access to list of supplies. 

• The District Cohesive plan, and the District staff liaison. 
 

DPAC Updates 

• List of emails: Old one is no longer on. Principals provide the names of the PAC’s Reps. Please inform changes. 

• Feb meeting: Moving to in-person (probably a hybrid). Location: Burnaby Central - Multipurpose room. 

• Committees: No reports. 
 

Q&A 

• The principal does not need to check PAC’s bank statements. 

• Late applications for funds: Keep trying, phone them, and explain the situation. You can email the DPAC. 
Treasurer: alfredromann@gmail.com, and also check with BCCPAC if needed. 

• Traffic safety: There's a trustee that should bring up the concerns. There are expanded speed zones in Burnaby. 
 

Clinton DPAC Rep left at 8:49pm, missed Show & Tell segment of meeting. 
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